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F E B R U A R Y  2 0 1 4  

 Gary Martinez and his Auto Collision 

staff attended a meeting to discuss upcoming fac-

ulty online delivery trainings and to talk about 

supplies and equipment ordered for student use.   

 

 Anthony Baca, Gilbert Martinez, 

Gene Sandoval and Gary Martinez gave Title 

V the input needed to move forward with the 

auto collision  product orders.  The “Student 

Acknowledgement Form” was finalized and an 

“Electronic Instructor Inventory Log” is being 

designed.  Tool security procedures were 

agreed upon.  The welding department will be 

designing and constructing a metal shadow 

board for tool display.  Tool carts have been 

ordered for easy accessibility.  Students will 

go through a tool check-out procedure with 

their assigned tool tags to assure accountability. 

 

 Together we are working hard and the 

future looks extremely bright.  We've only just 

begun!  

 A meeting was held on February 13, 2014 with 
Wilson and Company Architect firm to go over the Auto 
Collision construction plans for Year 2 construction initia-
tives.  Ron Gonzales, Gary Martinez, Rick Jaramillo, Mi-
guel Martinez, Tiffany Young, Lorraine Martinez and 
three staff members from Wilson & Company Architect 
design attended the meeting.  Blueprints were reviewed, 
timelines discussed, and a walk through site visit to the 
new Auto Collision building was conducted. 
 

 John Montoya, Larry McDonald & Brandon Hens-
ley all contributed to the needed discussions regarding 
the start of the construction on the Auto Collision build-
ing.  It was noted by Lorraine Martinez the time frame 
urgency needed to begin the construction for Title V pro-
ject.  President Campos has requested to be kept in-
formed of discussions and time allotments for the start of 
the project as well.  
  

 Another meeting is scheduled the week of  
February 24, 2014. 
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Trades & Title V Plan for the Future 

 Safety Coordinator Andrew  
Duran gave a presentation to the  
Title V staff regarding safety and  
the precautions needed when on  
campus.  Andrew stated: “a good  
phrase to keep in mind is, run, hide 
& fight.  Run for safety, or hide and  
barricade yourself in a safe place.” 
 

 He also informed us of the Rave Mobile 
messaging system that is in place for Luna  
                Community College students, faculty and  
                      staff for safety alerts.  
                               

                           Finally, Andrew presented us wit a  
                           “Luna Safety Plan” binder to keep  
                            in the office for informational  
                            purposes. 

 

                                   Thank you Andrew! 
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